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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
regulation of retail forex

I support your objections to the proposed changes in the forex market.
This "de-leveraging" seems like it will make it nearly impossible for
little guys like me to win or lose as we choose. However, it is the
shady practices of many brokers like you that make increased oversight
necessary. For example, Your company charged me a "INACTIVITY FEE" for
many months. You then increased the inactivity fee from 25 per month
to 50 per month.
This is an example of what is wrong with the entire financial system.
People who think it is OK to charge these SLEAZE FEES shold not be
trusted with any amountt of anyones money.

Lars Larsen
very small investor


